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A group of children from our year 4 class went to the British Library to
take part in a careers event with other year 4 children from different
Camden schools. Before they went, the whole class took part in a lesson to
find out what a career is and which employers are on our doorstep here in
Camden! At the event, the children had a chance to meet different
employers and take part in a range of activities and workshops before
coming back to school to share what they had found out with the rest of
the class!


